
Hello, 

 

On behalf of Pacific Global, welcome to Pacific! Our team is here to assist all international students as 

they begin their Pacific journey.  

 

Who are we? 

IPS supports all international students and provides opportunities to study abroad. As an international 

student, our team will manage your F-1 visa record. 

 

How can we help you? 

We can provide guidance on all questions related to your student visa and navigating Pacific as a new 

student. We can also help with the following. 

 

Guidance on Obtaining the Student Visa 

¶ If you have not yet received your Form I-20, please let us know. This is the document 

required to apply for the F-1 visa. 

¶ If you have received your I-20, please review our Next Steps page for new international 

students. 

 

Move-in Assistance on Wednesday, January 8, 2025. 

¶ Please visit Residential Life and Housing website for more information on housing 

assignments. 

  

Participating in New Student Orientation on Friday, January 10, 2025 

¶ New Student Orientation will be a mandatory, one-day experience for graduate students 

whose program is based in Stockton. Orientation is one of the many facets of Pacific 

Welcome Week spanning Move-in Day through Week of Welcome (WOW) activities.   

 

 

We look forward to meeting you! 

 

Go Pacific! 

 

International Programs and Services Team 

University of the Pacific 

209.946.2246 

ips@pacific.edu 

 

 

 

https://my.pacific.edu/pages/new-international-students-what-to-do-next
/student-life/housing-dining/residential-life-and-housing/apply-new-and-transfer-students
mailto:ips@pacific.edu

